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What has been happening this week? 

This week has been another busy one. We did some work on editing our writing 

and then wrote up our recounts neatly. We also produced some digital art of our 

faces as well as lots of practice for our play.  

On Wednesday we had a special assembly by the Paralympian Stef Reid who 

spoke about how she got into sports and how her experiences haven’t stopped 

her from achieving her dreams. I believe the children used this message to help 

support them in smashing the District Sports Events by becoming the ‘Small 

Schools Champions!’ I am so incredibly proud of all the children who took part 

and I am very happy I got to witness them lift the trophy. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 
This week, I am combining ‘Headteacher’s Award’ and ‘Work on the Wall’ because all the 

children that attended District Sports deserve both awards for showing all the school values 

and for working incredibly hard. 

Shining Stars: Erin, Ava, Ruby, Brooke, Lily, 

Pupil Voice: “We are the champions!”  

 

Reminders & Messages 

Monday 8th July – Dress rehearsal for the play. Children need their costumes for this day. 

Tuesday 9th July – Transition Morning (children to meet their new teacher). 

Wednesday 10th and Thursday 11th July – Play to parents. Please bring children to school at 

5:30pm for a 6pm start. 


